
Fr Richard and the parishioners of Lacken would like to thank local sign artist Diarmuid Grace for 

designing and erecting the new sign at Lacken church. We are also grateful to the 

parishioners who generously donated to this project.  Lacken church is situated in an unique 

setting overlooking the Blessington lakes. It is hoped to carry out a number of improvements 

to the church grounds in the coming months. 

 


